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Comments Received  BEFORE Development Review Committee Agenda Publication 
Public 

Comment # 
Name Agenda Item 

Comment Summary or 
Full Comment, if brief 

#1 Scott Morgan PH-2 

Email from neighboring resident 
recommending that the project include the 
removal of the wooden support pole and 
cement footing that are not original to the 
existing fence. The resident also recommends 
that the proposed fence not interfere with the 
drainage gutter that exists between the project 
site and 468 North Canyon Boulevard. 
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